NOTICE

Until further notice, walk-in requests made for Certificates of Good Standing at the Office of the
Committee on Admissions require 48 hours for processing.

Effective January 8, 2018, Certificates of Good Standing will be issued by the DC Bar on behalf of the
Court of Appeals. Mail requests received by the Committee on Admissions that are postmarked
1/8/2018 or later will be forwarded to the DC Bar for processing. For more information on the
processing of Certificates beginning January 8, 2018, please contact the DC Bar.

Pro hac vice and pro bono applications continue to be issued by the Office of the Committee on
Admissions.


http://www.dcbar.org/membership/certificates/certificate-of-good-standing.cfm

